
For more information, visit 
canberra.edu.au/cpop

The CPOP program, which is part of the Aged Care Nursing Clinical 
Placements Program, is funded by the Australian Government 
Department of Health and Aged Care.

Australia, 
it’s time for 
change in 
aged care.
Are you a registered 
nurse interested in 
supporting students 
on placement in 
aged and healthcare 
settings?

We need your help.

Your support can help nursing students 
on placement gain the experience and 
expertise to make a difference in the 
lives of older Australians.

The University of Canberra in collaboration 
with Curtin University, Edith Cowan 
University and the University of 
Wollongong are working together to 
boost our professional nursing workforce 
to care for older people.

UCHE0398


